
 

 

 
Library Closed from 18th until 20th November 2022  

(15 November 2022) 
 

Dear UTAR Staff and Students,   
 

Please be informed that both the Main Library (Kampar Campus) and the Mary 
KUOK Pick Hoo Library (Sungai Long Campus) will be closed from 18th November 
2022 (Friday) until 20th November 2022 (Sunday), in line with the 15th General 
Election (GE15).  
 
The library’s normal opening hours will resume on Monday,  
21st November 2022.  
 
The Reading Corner at the Mary KUOK Pick Hoo Library, Sungai Long 
Campus will remain open from the 18th until 20th November 2022, from 8:00 
am to 11:00 pm. 
 
All patrons are reminded to check the due dates of your borrowed books. Please 
return / renew the borrowed books if necessary to avoid getting overdue fines in 
your library account.  
 

• Click Library Account to check the due dates of your borrowed books. 
Renew if required.  

• Click Renewal to check the Renewal Guide. 
 
 
 

Thank you. 

 

UTAR Library 

https://library.utar.edu.my/LIBAccount.php
https://library.utar.edu.my/Renewal.php

